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HB 2352 – Relating to boats 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
The measure creates a Towed Watersports Program within the Oregon State Marine Board 
and authorizes the collection of a fee, estimated at $124, for the issuance and renewal of a 
two-year towed watersports endorsement decal.  Fees collected must support the the 
costs of administering and implementing the program and to assist with paying the costs of 
law enforcement activities related to towed watersports.  The towed watersports program 
is limited to the waters of the Newberg Pool Congested Zone. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -6 amendment that will limit endorsement to the 
Newberg Pool Congested Zone and provides $124,001 Other Funds limitation to implement 
the requirements of the bill. 
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -6 amendment to HB 2532.  (VOTE) 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 2534, as amended by the -6 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 2532, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 

Carriers 
 
Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 


